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The Institute is pleased to
announce the availability of a computer-based training course entitled "A Practical
Approach to Defined Contribution Plans." The software, which is prepared by SEI University
Courseware, is available to Institute members at a reduced cost of $750 per copy. A
summary of the course is enclosed. The course is designed as a comprehensive 20 hour
training program for employees concerning defined contribution retirement plans, and is
maintained and updated by SEI. Estimated update charges are $250 - $300 for purchasers
who want updated software as it becomes available. A demonstration diskette for the
course is also available at no cost. Please contact the undersigned if you would like a copy
of the demonstration diskette or if you are interested in purchasing the course from SEI. We
will keep you informed of further developments. W. Richard Mason Assistant General
Counsel Attachment
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